
STATEV\TIDE FUND SUBCOMMITTEE 
January 16, 1970 - 2:30 P.M., Room 125 

PRESENT: Mel Hansen, Harmon Ogdahl, Helen McMillan 

Chairman Hansen opened the meeting at 2:30 P. M. 

STAFF MEMO (BT) Questions Pertaining to MSRS and Deputy Registrars. 
Memo was read and discussed. 

Possible Commission recommendation to the l971 Session: 
Deputy Registrars to be treated as independent contractors. 
Specific Commission recommendation to be held in abeyance 
until the attorney general's opinion is received. 

STAFF MEMO (BT) Comparison of Retirement Plan Support of Minnesota State 
Colleges with Other Higher Learning Institutions. 
Memo was read and discussed. 

RE SUPPLEMENTAL PLANS: Want to change the percentages in the supplemental 
plan in the $6,000 to $15,000 bracket. 

Staff directed to work with Harvey Schmidt and draw up some language 
that would incorporate this. Will take a look at this at the next 
subcommittee meeting. 

ANOKA VOLUNTEER FIREMEN'S RELIEF ASSOC. MEMO: 
Memo was read and discussed. 

JUDGES - Judge Sletten scheduled to appear before the next full commission 
meeting, Feb. 20th. 

Suggestion to ask the Judges to stay over for the subcommittee meeting 
in the afternoon and discuss their problems. 

COLLEGE TEACHERS - Suggestion to ask. the college teachers to come to the 
next subcommittee meeting, Feb. 20th. 


